
  
 
 
July 6, 2020 
 
 
SUBJECT: Fall 2020 Ham Expo 
 
 
 
The Temple Amateur Radio Club regretfully announces that for the first time in the long history 
of Ham Expo a show has been cancelled. 
 
The fall edition of Ham Expo October 2nd and 3rd, 2020 will not be held. 
 
At this time it is unknown what state, county and city restrictions may be in place come the 
month of October or if events such as Ham Expo will even be allowed.  
 
Changes in restrictions could potentially come mere hours before Ham Expo, while vendors are 
already on site or traveling. Social distancing restrictions could force Ham Expo to eliminate half 
of our tables and vehicle spaces.  
 
Rather than risk inconveniencing and disappointing several, half or all of our vendors and public 
the choice was made to skip the fall show. 
 
The date of the next spring Ham Expo is March 12th and 13th, 2021.  
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
        
       Temple Amateur Radio Club 

 

Temple Amateur Radio Club 
P.O. Box 616 
Temple, TX 76503 
 


